
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 26.3.21 

 

Dear families, 

 

We have come to the end of a very strange term with lots of change and 
challenge. Thank you for all your support and positive feedback over the past 
few months, it really does make a difference. Having all of the children back in 
school makes life feel that little bit more normal and I am hoping that over the 
Easter break, we will be able to spend some more time with friends and 
families (let’s hope for good weather). Thank you also for donating to Comic 
Relief, we have raised £680.11 in total!  
 

The Recovery Curriculum 

This week, we launched a whole 

school project based on protecting the 

environment. I found a huge pile of 

rubbish in the playground on Tuesday! 

The children have been trying to find 

out where it came from and how we 

could reduce, reuse and recycle. We 

have also used books based upon the story of Greta Thunberg, which have 

inspired the children to create their own campaigns about saving the planet. 

The children have also enjoyed taking part in forest schools activities outdoors.  

On Wednesday, we had a virtual 

visit from Yasmine Clarke, who 

used to be a professional tennis 

player. She is working with the 

children in school 

as our Mental 

Health Sports 

Ambassador, and delivered a whole school assembly about how 

to be a successful learner. Y6 have enjoyed making, cooking and 

eating potato fritters and carrot scones using our kitchen area. 

School smelt amazing! 



               

Extra-Curricular Activities 

We are starting to introduce some extracurricular activities after Easter 

including instrumental lessons and swimming. Information about after school 

football sessions and multi sports, will be available when we return. 

Staffing News 

Mrs Jackson’s operation has gone well and she is back home now. She wanted 
me to pass on her thanks for all of the kind messages that have been sent to 
wish her well. 

Reporting Positive Covid Cases 

Please email covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk and leave a contact 
number.  

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 12th April – return to school.  

Music lessons will begin this week. 

Monday 19th April – Y3 / Y6 Parent meetings (telephone) times tbc 

Tuesday 20th April – Y4 / Y5 Parent meetings (telephone) times tbc 

Wednesday 21st April – 4K swimming lessons start 

                        - Y4 / Y5 Parent meetings (telephone) times tbc 

Friday 22nd April – Y3 / Y6 Parent meetings (telephone) times tbc 

 

I hope you have a good break and a very 
Happy Easter. We look forward to seeing 
the children again on April 12th  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  
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